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‘An outstanding school, which is deeply committed to the Catholic mission… this school inspires all within this faith community 
to live life to the full.’   Ofsted 2017 

  

 

 

 

 

22nd October, 2018 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents / Carers   

Years 1 - 2 Lunchtime Fencing Club 

I am writing to advise you that there will be a Fencing Club running for seven 
weeks with Project Sport on a Wednesday lunchtime, commencing on 
Wednesday, 7th November and finishing on Wednesday, 19th December 2018. 

Places are limited to 16 children on a first come first served basis.  

If you would like your child to take part in this lunchtime event please complete 
the application form titled ‘Years 1 – 2 Fencing Club’ by accessing the School 
App, select ‘More’ then ‘Forms’. 

The App can be downloaded by searching for ‘St. Paulinus Catholic Primary 
School’ in your Apple / Play store. 

Please ensure this is completed on the App no later than Friday, 2nd November.   
You will be notified by Groupcall if your child has secured a place. 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs. K. Clayton 
PE Co-Ordinator 
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